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St. Mary Magdalen Parish 
First Mass Celebrated on September 7, 1919 

 

Rev. Msgr. John J. Borcic, Pastor 
Rev. John V. Kerber, Retired 

Deacon Joseph J. Iovanna 
New Parishioners are Welcome! 

For information: Call our Parish Rectory 314.352.2111 ext. 4 
 www.magdalen.org 
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St. Mary Magdalen Parish 
Church & Rectory: 4924 Bancroft Ave. St. Louis, Missouri 63109 

Phone 314.352.2111  Rectory Fax 314.481.7661 
Parish Website: www.magdalen.org 

Archdiocese of St. Louis Website: www.archstl.org 

Staff 
Pastor: Rev. Msgr. John J. Borcic   
Phone: 352.2111 Ext. 3 
Email: johnborcic@archstl.org 
 

In Residence: Rev. John V. Kerber 
Phone: 352.2111 Ext. 107 
 

Deacon: Joseph J. Iovanna  
Phone:   707.1803 
  

Parish Secretary: Fran Voss   
Phone: 352.2111 Ext. 4 
Email:  smmadmin@sbcglobal.net 
 

Minister to Senior Parishioners: Marilyn Muegge  
Phone:  352.2111 Ext. 5 
Email:  smmseniors@yahoo.com 
 

Maintenance Department: Steve Jackson 
Phone:  352.2111 Ext. 7 
 

Bookkeeper: Terry Signaigo 
Phone:  352.2111 Ext. 6 (Tuesday mornings only) 
 

Music Director: Keith Ballentine 
Phone: 352.2111 Ext. 4 (leave a message) 
 
 

St. Vincent de Paul Society 
Phone:  352.2111 Ext. 2 

Mass Schedule 
Weekend Masses:     Weekday Mass: 
Saturday: 4:30pm     Monday thru Friday:  8:00am 
Sunday: 8:00am and 10:30am 
 

Daily Rosary: Mon. thru Fri. before 8:00am Mass 
 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament: Every first 
Friday of the month from 8:30am until 12-noon  
 

Holy Hour: Every 1st Saturday of the month at 
9:15am 
 

Sacrament of Baptism:  Please contact the Rectory 
   
\ 

Weddings:  Couples contemplating Marriage should 
contact the Pastor as soon as they have made a      
decision to marry and at least six months prior to 
their intended date of Marriage so that proper prepa-
rations can be made. 
 

Communion to the Sick:  We are happy to bring 
Holy Communion to those who are confined to their 
homes.  Please contact the rectory to make arrange-
ments. 
 

Perpetual Help Devotions: Tuesday following 
8:00am Mass 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:  Saturday between 
3:30pm and 4:10pm (or by appointment)  

Rectory Office Hours 
 
8:30am —  7:30pm   Monday through Thursday 
8:30am —  4:00pm   Friday 
 

 

Closed  
Saturday and Sundays,  

National Holidays  
and  

      Holy Days of Obligation   

SCHOOLS SERVING OUR PARISHIONERS 
For registration and other information please contact 

 
Our Lady of Sorrows School 
5831 So. Kingshighway Blvd. 

314.353.1451 
St. Ambrose School 

5130 Wilson Ave.  
314.772.1437 

St. Raphael the Archangel 
6000 Jamieson Ave. 

314.352.9474 
South City Deanery PSR 

4170 Delor 
Nancy Haselhorst 

314.773-3070 
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Weekly Offertory 
 

November 13, 2016 
Envelopes    $     3,403.00 
Loose               417.25                
_______________________________________ 
Total     $     3,820.25 
 
 

Collection as of 07-01-16  $   78,039.29 
 

Magdalen Specials 
Soup Kitchen                          58.25 
St. Vincent de Paul                         223.25 
Pro-Life                   15.25  
Tuition Assistance                                         158.25        
________________________________________ 
Total     $         455.00 

Dear Parishioners and Friends, 
 

This Thursday we celebrate the 
Thanksgiving holiday.  For many 
it is a time of celebration with 
family and close friends.  For 

some it is a time of loneliness – and for a number of 
different reasons.   No matter what our situation may 
be, as we look forward to Thanksgiving, all of us 
have something to be thankful for. 
 

Personally, I enjoy beginning my celebration of 
Thanksgiving with Holy Mass.  One of the greatest 
gifts I have to be thankful for is my faith.  There 
have been times in my life when I questioned it, and 
maybe even tried to turn away from it, but never 
could I find anything that was more fulfilling in my 
life.  Each time I returned I became stronger in my 
belief and practice of my faith, and that gave me a 
great inner peace, and something for which I am 
most thankful. 
 

After Mass I look forward to being with my family 
later in the day.  Years ago, my grandparents hosted 
the Thanksgiving meal.  There were tons of people 
around the table.  There was great deal of joy and 
laughter, and even some serious conversation took 
place, and things were good. 
 

Later on my parents hosted the feast. My         
grandparents were no longer there, and it seemed 
that something genuine was missing in our gathering 
during those years.  However, we still found much 
to celebrate and share, and things were good. 
 

As my parents grew older, and no longer capable of 
doing all the work, my sister began to host     
Thanksgiving. The numbers around the table        
became fewer, but did have a spurt over the years as 
my sister’s children grew older and joined in the 
celebration, and things were good. 
 

Today, my sister still hosts the meal. Our parents are 
not with us. Our extended family members have   
either died or established their own family          
gatherings.  My sister’s children are grown and liv-
ing in different cities.  Those who are married have 
to juggle the holidays between two families now. 
 

My two nephews will be with us this year, so five of 
us will be together to share Thanksgiving dinner.  
There will still be joy and laughter and good conver-
sation.  There will be phone calls from my niece and  

her husband and my one nephew’s wife, who will be 
with her family – and things will be good. 
 

Why will things be good?  Because God has blessed 
us with the gift of life, a lot of love, and many happy 
family memories.  These, and the many good people 
we’ve met throughout the years give us much to be 
thankful for. Join us Thursday at 9am in giving 
thanks first to Almighty God.  May you enjoy this 
Thanksgiving Day in a most special way this year, 
and things will be good. 
 

God bless, 
Msgr. John Borcic 

Queridos amigos, 
Próximo fin de semana es el comienzo de la         
temporada de Adviento de 2016. Durante los         
siguientes cuatro semanas vamos a ansiosamente 
prepararse para la venida de Jesús en Navidad. Que 
este Adviento sea un tiempo de observar y esperar 
con mucha esperanza y la anticipación. 
 

Dios bendiga, 
Mons. John Borcic 

Dear friends, 
Next weekend is the beginning of the Advent season 
of 2016. Over the next four weeks we are eagerly 
preparing for Jesus' coming at Christmas. May this 
Advent be a time of watching and waiting with 
much hope and anticipation. 
 

God bless, 
Msgr. John Borcic 
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AMERICAN RED 
CROSS TRAINING 

 

Our parish is offering training in First Aid and in the 
use of Cardio-Pulmonary Resuscitation (CPR) and 
Automated External Defibrillators (AED).  Occasion-
ally a need arises in which we find a person in a 
situation in which he or she may need immediate   
attention until paramedics arrive on the scene.  If we 
have trained personnel to give this assistance it could 
mean saving someone’s life.  If we have trained     
personnel to give this assistance it could mean saving 
your life! 
 

The training, provided by the Red Cross, is free and 
is open to any and all parishioners.  Successful train-
ing includes a 2 year certification.  As part of your 
stewardship decision, consider taking the training in 
First Aid and CPR/AED use.   
 

Training will take place at St. Mary Magdalen on a 
date, yet to be determined, in the near future.  If inter-
ested you may return the form below to the rectory; 
or you may call Marilyn Muegge at 314-352-2111 
ext. 5.  In order to schedule and facilitate the training 
soon, please respond as soon as you can. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
___________________________________________ 
   

 

YES, I AM INTERESTED IN AMERICAN RED 
CROSS TRAINING at SMM. 
  
NAME  ____________________________________
        
PHONE   ____________________________ 
 
PREFERRED TRAINING TIMES: 
_____  During the week – Daytime       
_____  During the week – Evenings 
_____  Weekends Saturday 
_____  Weekends Sunday  
_____  Weekends either day 
_____  Any of the above days will work for me 

 
Return this form to Marilyn Muegge at the rectory   

Giving Tree 
The tradition  

                 continues… 
 

Next weekend, on the 1st 
Sunday of Advent, please 
check out the Christmas 
Tree in the back of church.  
This is our traditional 

“Giving Tree”, and the ornaments have gift sugges-
tions on them for those we hope to help out this 
year.  You can make Christmas a little brighter for 
someone else, by taking an ornament or two off of 
the tree and purchasing the suggested gift.  We will 
continue the tradition started a few yeas ago, and 
include ornaments for: Our Lady’s Inn, Avalon 
Gardens Nursing Home residents, and SVDP    
families.  We are collecting gift cards for SVDP 
families, a variety of baby items for Our Lady’s Inn, 
and we are making up a Christmas bag for each of 
the 75 nursing home residents.  Thank you and God 
Bless You for your generosity in supporting the 
“Giving Tree” tradition at St. Mary Magdalen! 
 

Time frame: Gifts need to be placed under the 
“Giving Tree” no later than 11:30 am on Sunday, 
December 11th.  This ensures timely delivery of 
these gifts before Christmas. 
 

If you would like to participate in the “Giving 
Tree”, but find it difficult to get to the store to buy 
and item, please choose and ornament, and write a 
check to the St. Vincent de Paul Society- -we will 
purchase  the item for you.  Please place your check 
in an envelope marked “Giving Tree” and put it in 
the collection basket.  Your gift will make Christ-
mas a    little brighter for someone!  Please call 
Marilyn to arrange for pickup from your home, if 
you can’t make it to church 352-2111 x5. 

The Vocation Chalice Schedule 
 

Week of November 20 Joe Brouk 
Week of November 27 Pat Grotegeers 
Week of December 4   Jackie McGilligan 
Week of December 11 Dolores Guittar 
 

We are most grateful for those who have signed up 
to receive the Vocation Chalice in their homes.  If 
you too would like to receive the chalice for a week 
please call Fran (352-2111 ext. 4) at the  rectory. 
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ST. VINCENT DePaul 
 FOOD DRIVE 

 BE THE DIFFERENCE ! 
HELP SET THE TABLE  
FOR PEOPLE IN NEED  
by purchasing just a few  

extra nonperishable food items !  
 

All food collected  
in the Month of November  

will be provided to 
our Parish’s Vincent DePaul Society 

 to help families in need. 
 Thank you, IN ADVANCE,  

for your generosity ! 
Monetary donations will also be collected from 
November 6th thru November 27th & matched 

up to $ 600 by the FCSLA. 
  

Sponsored by  
The First Catholic Slovak  

Ladies Association  

A gift of Thanksgiving 
to Parishioners and Friends! 

 

Available in the back and sides of the 
church are the 2017 St. Mary Magda-
len Parish Calendars.  These beautiful 

calendars (your choice of 2 to pick from) are a gift 
to all our parishioners, friends, and visitors to our 
parish from Jasper, Sebastian and Jackie Giardina in 
loving memory of their dear father and mother, John 
and Minnie Giardina, founders of John’s Appliance. 
 

John’s Appliance 
5204 Gravois 

353-9343 
 

Thank you Jasper, Sebastian and Jackie 
for your continuous service and generosity to God 

and our Parish. 

Stewardship Reflection 
 

“...giving thanks to the Father, who has made you 
fit to share in the inheritance of the holy ones in 
light.”  Colossians 1:12 
 

God wants us to be happy!  Instead of looking at the 
Ten Commandments as being restrictive and telling 
us what we can’t do, look at them as guides for    
living a joy-filled and peaceful life. Most of our 
problems arise when we put our own needs first or 
spend most of our time trying to acquire “things”.  
Try putting God first in all things instead. 

  From our Parishioner,  
               Barbara Barker... 

 

I would like to “Thank” the 
many parishioners who had 
been praying for Gary since 

his stroke, February 2013 and the many      
parishioner who sent cards or expressed their 
condolences since his recent death.  He often 
asked about members of the Church, how 
they were and what was happening at 
Church. 
 

Thank you again,  
Barbara Barker 

 

The Rectory Business 
Office will be  

Closed  
on November 24 and 25  

               for the Thanksgiving Holiday  

Fall Craft Fair 
St. Matthias the Apostle Parish Center 

800 Buckley Rd—63125 
Saturday, November 26 

9:00 am—4:00 pm 
Handmade Crafts, Concessions,  

Baked Goods, Raffles Free Gift Wrapping 
————————— 
Boy Scout Troop 824  

Electronic/Metal Recycling Fundraiser 
8 am—noon 

Acceptable Materials (no charge) 
Call Gil  

(314) 910-3994 for more info 
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This week in our Parish… 
8:00 am Daily Mass Monday through Friday 
 

Monday, November 21, 2016 
Quilters   9:00a      Qrm 
Italian Classes               6:30-8:30p CLRm(104-106) 
Parish Council   6:30p     MR 
 
 

Thursday, Thanksgiving Day November 24, 2016 
Mass     9:00a     CH 
Rectory Closed 
Pvt. Reserved   All day     SH 
 

Friday, November 25, 2016 
Rectory Closed        
Pvt. Reserved   All day     SH 
 

Saturday, November 26, 2016 
Pvt. Reserved   All day     SH 
Reconciliation   3:30p-4:10p    CH 
Mass    4:30p     CH 
 

Sunday, November 27, 2016 
Mass      8:00a     CH 
Mass    10:30a     CH 

 
 
 
 

Elsie Scott Blair 
on 

October 30, 2016 
 

Proud parents: 
Bentley and Ashley 

 

Celebrant: 
Msgr. John J. Borcic 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

December 4, 2016 
St. Ambrose School 
5110 Wilson Ave. 

7:30 am—11:00 am 
$8.00 Adults~ $6.00 Kids ages 2-10 
($9.00 Adults and $7.00 Kids at the door) 

 

Scrambled Eggs, Pancakes, Sausage,  
Juice, Milk and Coffee 

 

Santa’s Secret Shop 
Christmas Boutique 

Bake Sale, Silent Auction & Pictures w/Santa 
~~~~~~~~~~ 

Please contact our St. Mary Magdalen  
liaison to St. Ambrose School  

for advance tickets... 
 

Harry Signaigo 
(314) 832-6068 

mbhrsig@sbcglobal.net  

T he Social Justice Committee of Our Lady of       
Sorrows invites you to a morning of spiritual 

awakening during this season of Advent.  As Mary 
waited in a time of darkness, please set time aside to 
explore how to bring forth an environmentally       
sustainable, spiritually fulfilling and socially just    
human presence into the world. Through video,     
ritual, meditation and discussion you can be taken 
from confusion and despair into hope and action.  It 
is a time of “Awakening the Dreamer, Changing 
the Dream”.  Please join us Saturday, December 
10th from 9:00am—12:00pm in OLS school       
cafeteria.  It’s FREE!  
 

Reservations welcomed at janesiebel@sbcglobal.net 
or call (314) 832-7725. 
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Please pray for healing and strength  for… 
Andy Barker, Jason Beardslee, Sr. Mary Cecelia 
Beardslee OSF, Marian Brandel, Mike Buck,  
Stanley Coffey, Jr., Fred Commons, Susan DeBarry, 
George Dent, Mary Elkins, Carrie Epperson, Pat 
Fahey, William Fortner, Genny Fujarski, Kyle 
Gabris, Marie Gambino, Nancy Gambino, Ellen 
Gianella, Tony Greco, Dolores Greer, Thelma    
Guittar, Charlie Haines, Jimmy Harvatin, Pete     
Harvatin, Cynthia Henderson, Ed Howard, Margaret 
Jackson, Janette Jewel, Geraldine Karlsen, Marie 
Kellner, Michael Krawczyk, Patricia Kennedy, Ed 
Legge, Katie Maninger, Eric Mather, Mary Mather, 
Irene Mazzola, Jackie McGilligan, Julianne    
McMiller, Bob Meyer, Lou Ann Michaels, Sue   
Micciche, Ray Miles, Julie Moser, Liam Niemira, 
Kris Onanian, Joe Purk, Baby Leona Rathbum, 
Patricia Reinarman, Mike Savens, Marge Scheu, 
Curt    Schuchardt, Lucille Seper, Steve Snelling, 
Becca Niemira Steinmetz, Dodie Stollhans, Jean 
Sullivan, Russ Tweedy, Agnes Wiltgen, Lois     
Zitzmann … and for all our homebound and 
nursing home parishioners and for their family 
and friends who take care of them.  

Mass Intentions 
Monday, November 21, 2016  
   8:00 A.M. Loretta Abkemeier 
   8:00 A.M. Purgatorial Society 
 
 

Tuesday, November 22, 2016 
   8:00 A.M. Lois Zitzmann—Special Intention 
   8:00 A.M. Terri Weber 
 
 

Wednesday, November 23, 2016 
  8:00 A.M. Vincenza & Giovanni Drago 
  8:00 A.M.   Kathy Lang 
 
 

Thursday, November 24, 2016 
  9:00 A.M.   Josephine Borcic 
  9:00 A.M. Purgatorial Society 
        

Friday, November 25, 2016 
  8:00 A.M. Rosalie Logaglio 
  8:00 A.M.   Jim Cooper 

 

Saturday, November 26, 2016 
  4:30 P.M. Edward Quante 
Sunday, November 27, 2016  
  8:00 A.M.     For the People of the Parish 
10:30 A.M.     Ed & Mary Schmidt                         
   —Special Intention 

Servers 
 

Thanksgiving Day, November 24, 2016 9:00AM 
Vincent, Zelle, Ada Laury 
 

Saturday, November 26,  2016 4:30PM 
Brian, Katie Weaver 
 

Sunday, November 27, 2016  8:00 AM 
Kayden Hardesty  
 
 

Sunday, November 27, 2016 10:30 AM 
Alex, Tiffany Sakamoto 

Eucharistic Ministers 
 

Thanksgiving Day, November 24, 2016 9:00AM 
Nancy Sewester, Marisol Pfaff 
 

Saturday, November 26, 2016 4:30 PM 
Charlie & Mary Ann Halbrook,  
Mary Beth O’Donoghue, Margaret O’Donoghue  
 

Sunday, November 27, 2016 8:00 AM 
Charlie & Mary Dooling 
             

Sunday, November 27, 2016 10:30 AM 
Pat & Cathy Maloney, Garth Weihl, Marisol Pfaff,  
Ray Morales, Bill Voss  

Lectors 
 

Thanksgiving Day, November 24, 2016 9:00AM 
Jim Abkemeier 
 

Saturday, November 26, 2016 4:30 PM 
Jim Abkemeier 
 

Sunday, November 27, 2016 8:00 AM 
Ken Luecke 
 

Sunday, November 27, 2016 10:30 AM  
Fran Voss            

In your charity please pray for 
the repose soul of Aaron A. 
Chavez who passed away on 

November 12, 2016.  May he be with Our Lord in 
glory.  Keep his parents and all his family and friends 
in your prayers during this very difficult time. May 
his soul and all the souls of the faithful departed 
through the mercy of God rest in peace. Amen 
 

There is no easy time to lose a loved one, but it has 
an added sadness when it occurs during the holiday 
season, where all around people are happy and      
celebrating with their families.  Let us remember all 
our parishioners and family members who are     
grieving during this holiday season. 
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